

TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 18
NOVEMBER 2022



## WANDERERS SCHOOL CUP

Last Thursday, our Years 7-8 girls and boys in the football program competed in the Wanderers School Cup finals competition.

The girls faced the day with lots of heart and determination and although their competition was extremely tough, they did well to represent the College and support the boy's team. Our boys team did a great job to make the finals against Westfields, after beating Mamre in the semi-final on penalties in a tight shootout. Unfortunately, the boys came up against a great Westfields team and went down 2-0.

A great day was had by all, and we look forward to improving the players skills and working together as a team in the following years to come. Congratulations to all for their efforts in the Wanderers Cup.







## Mr Dean Zaccaria

Senior School Sports Coordinator